
For Immediate Release 
Nora Mental Health Expands with New Branch in Missoula, Montana 

Missoula, Montana – November 2024 – Nora Mental Health, a leading provider of 
compassionate and comprehensive mental health services, is now located in Missoula, 
Montana. Under the leadership of owners Dylan and Lindsay Brown, the Missoula clinic is now 
open and accepting new patients, offering a full spectrum of mental health services to the 
community. 

Located at 2825 Stockyard Road, A-11, Missoula, Montana, Nora Mental Health is designed to 
be a welcoming space where patients can receive personalized and compassionate care. Dylan 
and Lindsay look forward to serving the Missoula community and helping individuals achieve 
mental wellness through Whole Person Care. Nora Mental Health provides a wide range of 
services, including client-centered therapy, medication management, telehealth options, and 
programs to address various mental health conditions.  

Patients can book appointments by emailing montana@noramentalhealth.com. 

The Browns opened the clinic to provide solutions for people who are hurting. They emphasize 
that wellness and wholeness are possible, and you are not alone. “We stand with you in your 
journey to wholeness and wellness,” wrote Dylan and Lindsay. “Today is the day, don’t miss 
another moment.”  

Dylan and Lindsay are excited to improve access to mental health care and promote mental 
wellness in their community. With a focus on accessibility and client-centered care, the Missoula 
clinic will offer a positive support system through a range of therapeutic services designed to 
improve the quality of life for its clients. 

Email montana@noramentalhealth.com to book an appointment. 
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